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Brig. Gen. Alfred D. Starbird, Director December 27,| 1957
Division of Military Application :

Ww. B. McCool, Secretary

REVISION OF HARDTACK SCHEDULE

SYMBOL: SECY: JRA

~

1. This is to confirm for your records that at Meeting 1321 on December
18, 1957, Mr. Fields reviewed his proposed reply to Mr. Quarles! letter of
December 12) regarding acceleration of work on POLARIS, and the Commissioners
indicated they had no objéctitn’to this letter. Mr. Fields also reported that
necessary adjustments will be made in the HARDTACK schedule including provision
for testing. in connection with POLARIS, and said he would report to the Comais-
sioners on these adjustments after a review of the schedule,

2. We understand that a staff paper on the revised HARDTACK program
is being prepared for consideration by the Commission,
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